Pilon, Janet

Subject: Re rental laws

From: joann carrothers

Sent: August 9, 2021 2:40 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Re rental laws

I do not live in affected area but volunteer for a group trying to assist men in trying to get housing. The dives they are offered I would not allow my cat in. All landlords should have to have their rentals inspected and registered. So what if there are fewer rentals atleast they are safe. In Simcoe county you pay over \$1000 to be inspected and registered for any unit